Kim Reynolds Governor

Adam Gregg Lt. Governor Kelly K. Garcia Director

02/12/2020

Nancy Howlette 504 E Maple ST Red Oak, IA 51566

Dear Child Care Provider:

This letter is in regard to the 02/11/2020 Pre-Inspection visit of your Registered Child Development Home. You are not a participant in the voluntary Quality Rating and Improvement System. You were determined to be in compliance with all mandated regulatory requirements of a Registered Child Development Home, as outlined in Iowa Code Chapter 237A and Iowa Administrative Rules Chapter 441--110. Thank you for the valuable service provided to working families in Iowa.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 712-328-5807 or email me at sburris@dhs.state.ia.us.

Sincerely,

Stacy Burris

Social Worker II